The Family of Winston Tabb,

Dean Emeritus of the Johns Hopkins

Sheridan Libraries & University Museums,
invites you to celebrate the life of

Marilyn Perkins Tabb

APRIL 11, 1943 - OCTOBER 30, 2024

Please join us for a memorial service
FRIDAY, APRIL 11, 2025 AT 1 PM
University Baptist Church
3501 N. Charles Street, Baltimore

RECEPTION TO FOLLOW

Evergreen Museum & Library
4545 N. Charles Street, Baltimore

Please bring your memories of Marilyn to share.
For assistance email Mary Casey, mcasey19@jh.edu.

In lieu of flowers, please direct memorial gifts
to the Sheridan Libraries & University Museums
tinyurl.com/MarilynTabb
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